
March 17, 2011 

Re: NEW Recycling Containers 

  
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants: 
  
As you may have noticed, we have placed larger blue recycling toters in the 
vicinity of your current trash toters or dumpster. In an effort to facilitate a neater 
city and to implement a more efficient way of collecting recycling, the City has 
implemented these new toters. The blue square recycling bins are now a thing 
of the past.  Please place all of your recycling in the new blue toters. We would 
appreciate it if you would make an effort not to inadvertently put trash in these 
new toters. 
  
The toters will be picked up on your regular recycling day. If you could help by 
wheeling them curbside on pick up day, that would be terrific! 
  
Thanks very much. Enjoy your weekend... 
  
My Best, 
Gene Richards 
www.champlainapartments.com 
802-343-9909 
  
  
  


